
 

The Democratic Club of Santa Clarita Valley,  
31945 Emerald Drive, Castaic, CA 91384-3102.   
(661) 295-9318 (landline); (818) 269-1902 (cell) 

May 28, 2009 

Senator Mark Leno 
        California State Capitol, Room # 4061, 
        Sacramento, California  95814 

  
RE: CUHA: SB810 

Dear Senator Leno,  

The Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley (SCV DEMS) would like to endorse 
and strongly supports The California Universal Healthcare Act (CUHA, SB810).  We 
know that it will provide every resident of California with excellent, comprehensive 
health insurance.  It will cover the more than six million Californians presently without 
health insurance, as well as all our citizens.  

We were original supporters of SB 921 (Sheila Kuehl) and are well-informed about the 
need for and desirability of having a Medicare for all types of programs similar to those  
in every other developed country in the world.  We of the Democratic Club of the Santa 
Clarita Valley understand that the total cost of the new system will be less than the cost 
of the agencies and insurance premiums that it replaces.  California’s economy, its 
people, and its businesses will save money, and receive affordable and better 
healthcare as a result of the CUHA, SB 810 actions.          

In summary, we believe CUHA SB810 will improve California’s business and economic 
climate, our health, and the sustainability and quality of our lives.  We believe that all 
segments of our society will benefit.  At your earliest convenience, please note us as 
proud supporters of SB 810.  

Please also add us to your mailing list for any updates regarding the bill and any 
enhancements.   

 Respectfully yours,  

  

Michael Cruz, President 

The Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley  

MC:mlw 

CC: all members 


